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Deputy David Cullinane  
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
14th April 2022 
 
PQ16559/22- Deputy David Cullinane- To ask the Minister for Health the number of senior 
HSE clinician and non-clinician officials responsible for clinical governance who have faced 
sanction following disciplinary procedures from the HSE due to failures in clinical governance 
or clinical supervision since 2010; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
I refer to your recent parliamentary question above which was sent to the HSE for reply.  
 
This matter has been passed to National HR and to the Office of the Chief Clinical Officer for 
response.  
 
The HSE have reviewed this issue can advise that the information requested in the PQs above 
is not available corporately and as a consequence we are unable to provide the information 
sought at this time.  
 
The Medical Council, as the regulatory body for doctors, is responsible for sanctions.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
 

 

 

 


